Board of Game
asks for regulation

Proposals for changes in hunt-
ing regulations are to be consid-
ered in March are being accepted
by the Alaska Boagrd of Game
until January:19,:1980. -

Regulations “tb ‘be considered
are listed on pp. 71-72 of the
1979 hunting regulation booklet.

Proposals should address speci-
fic changes and should include
an explanation of 250 words or
less. Samuel J. Harbo, Jr., Chair-
man of the Board of Game said,
“It is especially important to
state the intent of the proposal
clearly, so that later efforts
to restate proposals in legal lan-
guage are accurate and tq give
the Board all the information
necessary to decide on each
proposal.” Proposal forms are

- available at all Department
offices, and use of these forms is
advised.

The public is encouraged to
work with local Fish and Game
biologists and Local Advisory
Committees in the preparation
of the proposals.




